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. THE BRAVE AND TRUE WHO HAVE 
DlED THE DEATH OF HONOUR. 

“In honoured memory of the Medical Officers 
and Nursing Staff who were killed or died on 
Service in the Great War.” 

As we briefly reported last week, a memorial 
tablet, designed to commemorate the Naval 
Medical Officers and Nursing Staff who were lcilled 
or died in the Great War (in all 1,503)~ was unveiled 
by the Director-General (Surgeon-General Vice- 
Admiral Sir Robert Hill, K.C.B., K.C.M.G., 
C.V.O.), at the Royal Naval Hospital, Haslar, on 
August 17th. 

The Memorial, which is carried out in metal, is 
surmounted by the Admiralty Crest, below which 

Peebles ; Miss Jeannette Mary Robbins, November 
4th, 1918, R.N. Hospital, Chatham ; Miss Annie 
Wilson, November gth, 1918, Garth Castle ; Miss 
Anette Maud Prevost, November Igth, 1918, R.N. 
Hospital, Chatham. 

V.A.D. NURSING MEMBERS. 
Miss Margaret Baron, October aand, 1918 ; Miss 

Evelyn Elliston, March gth, 1919 ; Miss Margaret 
M. Evans, July 28th, 1918 ; Miss Mildren Feeney, 
October 8th, 1918 ; Miss Anstice Harvey, October 
28th, 1918; Miss Bridget A. Lambarde, March 
5 t h  1919. 

The memorial tablet is affixed to the east wall 
of the porchway facing the main entrance gates to 
the Hospital. 

In  the presence of a large number of persons, 

ROYAL NAVAL HOSPITAL, 

appear the names of those members of the Naval 
Medical and Nursing Services who gave their lives 
for King and Country. Those of the Nursing 
Staff are :- 
QUEEN ALESANDRA’S ROYAL NAVAL NURSING 

SERVICE. 
Miss Olive Kathleen Rowlatt, December 30th~ 

1915. 
QUEEN ~ E X A N D R A ’ S  ROYAL NAVAL 

NURSING SERVICE RESERVE. 
NURSING SISTERS. 

Miss Caroline M a d  Edwards, December 30tl1, 
1915 ; Miss Louisa Chamberlain, August loth, 
1918, China ; Miss Mabel Edfth Grigson, October 
3rd, 1918, R.N. Hospital, Malta ; Miss Grace Glen 
Ahsworth, October 29th, 1918, R.N. Hospital, 

HASLAR-MAIN ENTRANCE. 

including Nursing Sisters on the Staff of the 
Hospital and members of the Sick Berth Staff, the 
Chaplain of the Hospital, the Rev. C. Graham, 
O.B.E., conducted a short service, in the course of 
which prayers were offered for “ the  brave and 
true who have died the death of honour.” 

The Director-General, prior to  the unveiling, 
said that included in the memorid were the Naval 
Medical Officers of the permanent Service, Nursing 
Sisters of Queen Alexandra’s Royal Naval Nursing 
Service and its Reserve, and members of Voluntary 
Aid Detachments. 

Personally, he could not imagine any more 
suitable site than the gateway of Haslar Hospital 
to place this Memorial. Built in the eighteenth 
century, it was a memorial to the most glorious 
days of Naval history. To Haslar were brought 
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